
 

 

Having Your Say on Health and Wellbeing 
 
South Gippsland Shire Council is encouraging residents to consider the Draft South Gippsland 
Municipal Public Health and Wellbeing Plan 2017-2021. 
 
Now complete, people have the opportunity to review the draft plan and provide any comments 
for consideration before Council endorses the final plan. 
 
The plan, which is a legislated requirement, provides a framework to protect and promote 
municipal public health and wellbeing in South Gippsland. 
 
This is another level of consultation on top of surveys, discussions with service providers and 
community workshops that were held in recent months. 
 
South Gippsland Shire Council’s Social Planning Officer Vicki Bradley was pleased the plan 
was ready for the community to comment. 
 
“The South Gippsland Municipal Public Health and Wellbeing Plan aims to focus on social and 
environmental factors which support health and wellbeing in our community. 
 
“We want to ensure the plan meets everyone’s expectations. This is your opportunity to 
contribute and take part in the process,” said Ms Bradley. 
 
Copies of the plan are available at Council’s Customer Service Centre in Leongatha, on 
Council’s website, in local libraries, at community centres and at post offices. 
 
Submissions can be sent to Vicki Bradley, South Gippsland Shire Council, Private Bag 4 
Leongatha 3953 or send an email to council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to someone about your submission please call 

Vicki Bradley on 5662 9200 or email council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au 
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